
Email From Mayor Nickels 
 
Good Afternoon Finance Committee –  
  
Last evening you inquired about the cost to run water main to the Town of Newton to deal with our 
gravel pit issue and contaminated wells.  
  
First the revenues: 
  
$3.4 million in ARPA funding. If the county matches that 100%, we would have a total of $6.8 million in 
federal funds available.  
  
We also have a settlement from Newell Rubbermaid still sitting in an account for $1.7 million.  
  
So in total we would have $8.5 million for this project.  
  
The costs are split into 3 phases: 
  
Phase 1 is estimated at roughly $3.4 million and the other 2 phases coming in at a total of about $5.5-
$6.5 million for a total of around $9 to $10 million for the entire project.  
  
To date we have spent well over $6 million over the last decade on this issue (Karen Dorrow can provide 
you a better number). Those are 100% City of Manitowoc taxpayer dollars.  
  
If you have any further questions, don’t hesitate to ask.  
  
Thanks!  
  
Justin 
 


